Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2022/2236/P have been received by the council.

Dear Amy

My comment below does not seem to appear on the webpage can you post it please.

Many thanks
Colin Perry

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: Comments on 2022/2236/P have been received by the council.

The Camden Local Plan at para 6.89 states

"Where uses sensitive to noise and vibration are proposed close to an existing
source of noise the Council will require an acoustic report to accompany the
application."”

Housing is obviously a use sensitive to noise and vibration and this property fronting
the busy York Way could hardly be closer to an existing source of noise.

This application cannot therefore proceed until the applicants have complied with
the Local Plan requirement to provide an acoustic report and the results compared

with the Council Noise thresholds.

Comments made by Colin Perry of 95, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9NE




